
Stop the Spread 

Unfortunately we have seen an increase of Covid and cold like symptoms within 
our staff members. As we continue to support each other and our supported 
individuals please ensure all staff continue to follow the below outlined infection 
control procedures: 

• Wear a medical grade mask at all times in the workplace – Staff can 
increase masking level to N95 if preferred 

• Perform a Rapid Antigen Test before coming to work, even when called in 
on short notice.  This should be completed at least three times a week 
unless you have been directed otherwise. 

• Do Not come to work when symptomatic (i.e. headache, nasal congestion, 
sore throat, cough, etc.). Notify scheduling, the supervisor and 
Occupational Health when symptoms develop. 

• If you are symptomatic or have a positive Rapid Antigen Test contact the 
supervisor and Occupational Health immediately. Make an appointment for 
a PCR test at Ongwanada Pharmacy. 

• It is important to follow directions given regarding Work Isolation when you 
have been identified as a close contact.  Direction will be provided 
regarding Rapid Antigen Testing, PPE and masking. Please ensure to follow 
these instructions for the entire timeline identified by Occupational Health 
or Clinical Resource Nurse. 

These measures are intended to keep you safe and the people we support safe as 
well as limit the spread of infections. 

We continue to appreciate your understating and cooperation. Please do not 
hesitate to reach out to Occupational Health or the Clinical/Occupational Health 
Resource Nurse if you have any questions or concerns.  

Carleen Arthurs, RN                      Crystal Brash, RPN  

Occupational Health Nurse         Clinical/Occupation Health Resource Nurse 

613-548-4417 ext 1173                613-548-4471 ext 1233  

 


